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June 21, 2023. 
 

 

Start children off on the way they should go, and even when they are old they will not turn 

from it.  Proverbs 22:6 

 

HOAP IS 

 

It may be spelled differently but there are some pretty important messages of Hope on this 

Bulletin Boards that is on display in an elementary school in Seaforth.   

 

 
Where do you see Hope?  Please consider sharing with Huron Shores United Church where you 

see, or hear, or feel Hope by submitting a Letter of Hope to us by email at 

Hyatt.le.rc@gmail.com.   

 

Roger Hyatt 

Please consider sharing your own Letter of Hope by emailing it to Hyatt.le.rc@gmail.com.  

"Our relationship with God and each other strengthens us, and helps make the world a better place. 
We welcome and include everyone into congregational life." 
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